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Yvonne Doris

From: Waexford Receptionist
Sent; 03 July 2006 15:55
To: Yvonne Doris
Subject: FW: Green Waste

Yvonne
think this is for your section.

Ann Rochford,

Programme Officer

Environmental Protection Agency,

An Ghniomhaireacht um Chaomhnid Comhshaoil,
P.O. Bex 3000,

Johnstown Castle Estate,

County Wexford.

Bosca Poist 3000,

Eastat Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin,

Contae Loch Garman

&.
T: +353 53 9160600 &
F: =+ 353 53 9160699 N &
€: info@epa.ie 'O&y\o\é\
W: www.epa.ie , Qo{&
Locall: 1890 335599 ' QQ%&’
P’
KO0
Y
E
&\QOQ

From: John Suttle [mailto: clontarﬂq&\op@ezrcom net]
Sent: 03 July 2006 14:37

To: Wexdord Receptionist

Subject: Green Waste

Please find altached letter to South Dublin County Council.
The A.L.C.l. would like the facility at Esker Lane in Lucan be kept open to landscape

contractors until a meeting can be arranged with ourselves and the Irish Gardeners and
Landscapers Organisation (1.G.L.QO.).

We would appreciate it if you could help in this matter by contacting the South Dublin County
Council and asking that the facility be kept open until alternatives can be arranged (or at least until
some consulation can take place). The altematives that have been mentioned by the Council officials

are not a real alternative (due to restriction of access or proxirity issues).

We ask the EPA to approve a new more appropriate licence for the facility - applied for in March
2006.

If you would be interested in receiving further information on this issue, pleasc get back to us..

Best regards,

John Suttle - Chairman, ALCI Green Waste Sub-Committee

05/07/2006
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Association of Landscape Contractors of Ireland

Glenealy Landscape Centre Tel: 00 353 (0) 404 44789
Glenealy Fax: 00 353 (0) 404 44796
Co. Wicklow E-mail: alci@!andscapecontractors.iec

Ireland Website: www.landscapecontractors. je

Green Waste Subcommittee — 24A Hollybrook Grove, Clontarf, Dublin 3. Tel. 087-2482864
clontarflaptop(@eircom.net ‘

Executive Manager
Engineering Depariment
South Dublin County Council
Town Centre

N Tallaght,

Dubiin 24
28 June 2006

Copies to local councillors &
§Q§

NS '
Re. Proposed Imm rent Closure of

‘Gre'en Waste Reeyeling at Esker, Lucan

G
| S
Dear Sir/Madam, éooQ
We refer to previog}corresmndence from 2005.
C S

O .
The recycling facility for Green Waste in Esker Lane in Lucan is the largest Green Waste
{" % Recycling facility in Ireland. ’

On behalf of the A.L.C.I, we would request that the facility at Esker Lane in Lucan be
kept open to landscape contractors until a meeting can be arranged with ourselves and the
Irish Gardeners and Landscapers Organisation (1.G.L.O.).

As representatives of the primary producers of recycleable Grecn Waste, we feel that it is
appropriate that we be involved in any decisions on this issue. '

We will be available to meet with South Dublin County Council at any time.

The A.L.C.I fully supports your application to the E.P.A. in relation to Esker, and we will be
in further contact with them in the near future.

Yours truly,

John A. Suttle for ALCI Green Waste Subcommittec
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